
 

                                                                                                                                09.12.2021 

 

                                                  Third  Allotment Notice 

 

 

 

Dear Applicants 

 

 

You are requested to visit your dashboard on the admission portal of the University 

of Delhi as the third  allotment of seats has been shown on the individual  

 dashboard of the applicant, indicating the allotted course and the college.  Lists 

will be displayed on the University website shortly. 

 

The assigned college will    consider the admission after verification of  

 original documents submitted online by the applicant with effect from                        

10.12.2021.  The verification of the documents will be strictly as per the BOI for 

the admission to "UG Programs"   2021-22. After the approval by the college 

Principals, the applicants can pay the online fee through their dashboard by  11.59 

PM,  14.12.2021. 

 

 

 


